

Nuffield Health Bristol Hospital Upper Byron Place Clifton Bristol BS8 1JU

# INFORMATION ON THE CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT PROJECT

Friday 31<sup>st</sup> August 2012

Dear Neighbour,

### Saturday 1st September

The site will be closed, locked and alarmed.





You may find interesting these spectacular views of the site and of Clifton taken from the crane drivers seat.





#### The week ahead

Again really new to advise you of, activity on site will be very much the same as experienced over the past fortnight.

- Works will continue on the foundation slab of the new building.
- Ready-mix concrete lorries will be delivering to site throughout the week.
- A small number of deliveries of re-enforcement bar will also take place.
- There is still a small amount of spoil being generated. This will be removed from site using a very small number of muck-away lorries.
- Installation of below ground drainage for the new building will continue and installation of site wide drainage will commence.

Best regards,

## Steve

Steve Nicholson Nuffield Health Site Manager Chesterfield Re-development Project

Telephone: 07917 240937 Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com

#### nuffieldhealth.com